
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:43 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

FW: To CLK Docket 20240026 

From: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 2:57 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/10/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01767-2024 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20240026 

Please, add to 20240026. 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 1:02 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20240026 

By DHood 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 9:19 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 6:22 AM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Jason 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

1 



2

Please don’t allow Teco’s proposed rate increases over the next several years to be approved at current offering. 
Many families are struggling with inflation and utility cost in the state of Florida have risen drastically over the 
last 5 years. 




